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Group ID: 422

Consent name: Fulton Hogan - Roydon Quarry

Consent number: CRC192408, CRC192409, CRC192410, CRC192411, CRC192412,
CRC192413, CRC192414, RC185627

Name: Josh Van der Meulen

Care of:

Contact by email: No

Is a trade competitor: No

Directly affected: No

Consent support/hearing details

CRC192408: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192409: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192410: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192411: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192412: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192413: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192414: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
RC185627: support | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:
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- It will allow for high quality aggregate supply that is essential for the growth predictions
of the future of the region - The fact that 91% of the truck movements from the proposed
site will go directly to State Highway 1 is really beneficial to the current congested traffic
flows on the rural and minor roads. - The infrastructure in and around Christchurch needs
continual work and the continued supply of high quality aggregate will help to meet these
needs. - The proposed building of the bunds will enhance the landscape for the site, it will
also ensure the noise does not travel. - The smaller open areas of the site will make it much
more appealing than the current big open quarries. - Fulton Hogan have the financial
resources to ensure this is a site of the future and leads the way in how a quarry should be
run.

Consent comment:
(nothing entered)




